Office of Superintendent of Schools March 24, 2004
Board Meeting of April 14, 2004

Merrett R. Stierheim, Superintendent of Schools
SUBJECT: AGREEMENT WITH UNICCO SERVICE COMPANY
COMMITTEE: ‘BUSINESS AND FINANCIAL SERVICES

A School Board workshop has been scheduled for the morning of April 14, 2004 to discuss
the agreement with Unicco Services Company (UNICCO).

This holder is submitted in the event a board item is required to be presented at the regular
April 14, 2004 meeting.
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